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Newsletter June 2018 
 
 
Scarecrow Weekend – help needed PLEASE! 
Mareham Le Fen’s open garden and scarecrow weekend is taking place during the weekend of 23rd 
and 24th June. The school is opening up the playground and taking part in both the scarecrow and 
open garden competitions. If anyone is able to make a scarecrow at home as part of our entry, this 
would be great! We are going to hold our own mini competition, for anyone who makes a scarecrow 
at home. Only ones made at home can be entered! The aim is to make the playground look full of 
children. They will need to be brought to school on Thursday 21st June, so we can judge them the 
following day. They will then all be used as part of our bigger display. The theme is ‘school children 
playing’. 
We would also be grateful if some volunteers could come into school the afternoon of Friday 22nd 
June to help us make some more scarecrows and create the display. 

 

  
Sport Relief 
Thank you everyone! We raised £790.55 towards Sport Relief and after we added all our miles up, we 
managed to get to Lyme Regis in Dorset! 
 
Absence 

Please remember to contact school by 9.30am each day of a child’s absence.  

 

Work experience 

We have two Year 11 students joining us on 2nd July, for a week’s work experience.  

 

Book Fair 
Thank you to everyone who supported our recent book fair. We raised £80+ to spend on books. 
 
School Meals (UIFSM) 
In September the children who are in Y2 now will stop being entitled to a free school meal when they 
move into Y3. Please remember you will need to logon to The Farm Kitchen to order and pay for school 
meals from September. The Government is continuing the scheme of free meals for all children in 
Reception, Y1 and Y2 
 
PTFA 

Hurray to the PTFA! Thanks to their tireless fundraising over the last year they have very kindly made a 

generous donation to the school so we can purchase some more iPads. Thank you members and thank 

you to everyone who has supported these events. 
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Joules Sale 

The PTFA are now selling tickets for another Joules Sale due to the success of last years, to be held on 

Thursday 19th July, in the new village hall. Tickets can be purchased through the school office if you 

wish to pay cash or via paypal by emailing mlfjoulesevent@gmail.com. 

 

Year 6 

BWA and Banovallum induction days are listed below, they are the only ones we have been notified of. 

If you have any questions about these days, please contact the respective Secondary Schools. We have 

no further information. 

 

Staffing 

Mrs Lidgard will be leaving us at the end of term and Miss Johnson will be joining us in September. 

 

Mrs Moore 

Headteacher 

********************************************************************************* 

 
 
Diary Dates 
June 
12th (Tuesday): Class F are visiting the Kinema in the Woods, as part of a Chinese Culture day. 
This is organised and fully funded by our cluster of schools. 
13th (Wednesday): Class F trip to Lincoln Cathedral for Church Schools Festival. More details 
to follow. 
14th (Thursday): Kyra Ignite Games for some children at Spilsby 
15th (Friday): Class L trip to Woodside Falconry – thank you for returning forms promptly 
19th (Tuesday): Football Skills. Ash is coming to school again to demonstrate football skills and 
tricks for the whole school. All children need their PE kit in school today. 
21st (Thursday): New Reception children in 
22nd (Friday): Mini Olympics for some children at Sleaford 
28th (Thursday): New Reception children in 
 
July 
3rd (Tuesday): Sports day 9.15am. We will finish before lunch. 
5th (Thursday): New Reception children in 
6th (Friday): Prom for KS2 children 
9th (Monday): Year 6 induction day at Banovallum 
9th & 10th: Year 6 Induction days at BWA 
11th (Wednesday): Class M trip to Chambers Wood. Please pay by 2nd July 
12th (Thursday): Confirmation for some of our children at 1.30pm in the church 
19th (Thursday): Joules Sale in Mareham Le Fen Village Hall 
20th (Friday): Leavers Service 9.15am, everyone welcome 
20th (Friday): Last day of term 
 

Term dates for 2018/2019 will be on the website soon. 

mailto:mlfjoulesevent@gmail.com

